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Location G: Louth Road Block Valve Station. Anglian Water considers that the need for the ExA to visit the Louth Water
Recycling Centre (WRC) and the adjacent Anglian Water land is highly liklely to have been resolved by the 28 June 2024
date of the ASI. Anglian Water considers based on discussions with that the applicant that the applicant will have reduced
the width of potential temporary land take (subject to necessary consultation and agreement by the ExA) such that the
issue of potential sterilisation of Anglian Water land and also uncertainty on the more detailed route corridor for other
landowners will then be resolved. Anglian Water is working with the applicant to resolve the matter for Deadline 3 on 11
June 2024. Anglian Water therefore agrees with the published draft Itinerary and the ASI location plan (Location G) that
there is no specific need to visit the Louth WRC site or Anglian Water's land to the east of the WRC.


